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The NSPCC came to school this week to deliver an assembly to the whole school and 
a workshop to Year 5 and 6. Michelle brought Buddy, the NSPCC’s speech bubble 
mascot for children speaking out, being heard and staying safe. The children learnt 
how to manage any worries by talking to a trusted adult either inside or outside of 
school and to remember that Childline are always available for children to talk to on 
0800 1111. 

Don’t forget that parent/teacher consultations are being held in school on Tuesday 

5th November. If you haven’t received your appointment slip then please let Dee 

know in the office. 

We are selling poppy products in school for the British Legion so it would be 
great if your child/children could bring in a donation for this worthwhile charity.  



Our stars of the week are  

Arthur, Jed, George and Jack G. 

Well done to you all.  

In an ever-changing world of technology we are constantly reminding the children in school 

about how to keep themselves safe online. I am sure you are aware that the minimum age to 

sign up for Facebook is 13 years old; and it is set at that age for a reason. Please work with 

us to ensure your child/children stay safe online by not allowing them to have a Facebook 

account until the age of 13. 

We will be talking to the children over the next few days about the safety of 
fireworks, sparklers and bonfires. 

Thank you for your continued support with reading at home. We really 

appreciate your input into developing this lifelong skill and we hope 

that you have found the prompts at the front of the reading records 

helpful. 


